COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, Ei g

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305
12th December, 1961.
Dear Sirs,

liotorship "BRITISH ARDOUR"

With reference to your letter of the 2%rd
October, the Society's Surveyors at London have
reported that this ship was under survey in
October when a Genersl Exsmination wae carried
out with & view to postponement of the Special
Survey being granted,

Ap & result of this inspection, the Committee
have agreed io the Specisl Survey being postponed
until September, 1962,

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Claseification Committee.

The B.P, Tanker Co,, Itd.,
Britennic House,
Yinsbury Circus,
LONDO: , E.CuS0s
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